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I am writing to you about the Health and Community Services Committee Report No. 
36 Inquiry into sexually explicit outdoor advertising (the report) which was tabled in 
the Legislative Assembly on 31 January 2014. 

I note the report and provide this letter as an interim response to the report under 
section 107 of the Parliament of Queensland Act 2001 (the Act). I am currently 
considering the report which raises complex issues. To develop an informed 
Government response to the report, I am consulting with key industry stakeholders 
about the report's recommendations. To ensure key stakeholder views are taken into 
account, it is not possible to finalise the Government's position before 30 April 2014. 

I wish to advise that, in accordance with section 107 of the Act, I will provide the 
Legislative Assembly with a formal response to the report no later than 31 July 2014. 

This interim response is due to be tabled no later than 30 April 2014. I would 
appreciate your assistance in arranging for this interim response to be tabled in the 
Legislative Assembly. 

Yours sincerely 


